Roads Committee Meeting

Boston Heights Town Hall

April 18, 2016 5:00PM

Attendees: Fiscal Officer Klingerberg, Engineer Alderman, Councilpersons Polyak, Bartko & Fen
Akron Metropolitan Area Transportation Study: Seth Bush
1. Road superintendent Report
New plow truck has arrived and put into service
2. Engineer Report
Water lines are installed and most of the houses are connected
3. Heights to Hudson Bike Trail
Seth Bush provided updated maps with proposed route. These have been submitted to Ohio Turnpike Commission for evaluation and comments
rampike commission for evaluation and comments
4. Other items
A citizen advised that East Boston Mills road is deteriorating; the Engineer will investigate and recommend a course of action
Another citizen expressed concern with the increased truck traffic on Brandywine Road
Ronald Fenn, Chairman